
Tuesday, April 23, 2024 

Announcements 

Faculty Section 

 

 

Please Release The Following 

Frosh Baseball 

@ 1:00 

ALL Track 

@ 1:00 

Hello Sierra Vista High School Students!  In our efforts to 
maximize the instructional time of our students, deliveries 
or drop offs of any type are NOT allowed.  In addition, 
food deliveries to the campus for students are 
PROHIBITED.  Any item (food, materials, etc.) requesting 
to be dropped off by a parent/guardian or delivery by any 
restaurant or affiliate (Door Dash, Uber Eats, Grub Hub, 
etc.) will NOT be accepted by the staff of Sierra Vista High 
School.  Please make sure you have all of your school/
athletic items/materials needed for the school day before 
leaving the house.  Thank you for your support. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dons:  Tomorrow is College Wear Wednesday.  All 
students and staff are welcome to participate.  Wear your 
college gear-shirts, hats, lanyards, etc!  ONLY COLLEGE 
HATS WILL BE ALLOWED ON WEDNESDAYS!  If you 
wear college gear, you will be released 5 minutes early for 
Lunch on Wednesday.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hey Dons:  Great News!  AVID is still accepting 
applications for next school year.  If you are currently a 
freshman or sophomore, we have space for you in AVID 10 
& 11.  Sophomore year is really tough.  AVID 10 will help 
you to avoid the dreaded “Sophomore Slump” and stay on 
track academically.  Junior year is even harder.  AVID 11 
will surround you with motivated juniors who want to 
make their junior year a success. 
If you are looking for extra academic support or just want 
to belong to a program that is really more of a family, then 
apply to AVID today.  Speak to any AVID teacher for more 
information.  You can also check out our AVID Instagram 
page @sv.avid for access to the online application.  We 
hope to see more S.V. students in the AVID classroom next 
year! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Frosh Baseball vs Rowland 
  @ Rowland - 3:30 
 
 
 
 
 
Track League Prelims 
  @ Duarte - 3:30 
 
 
 
 

Sports 

Group A 

has duty this week 

Hi NAMI!  Tomorrow during Lunch in the Gym will be 
our last meeting, so make it count!  It will be mandatory 
for all members.  Can’t wait to see your Dons! 

Clubs & Activities 


